

March 2024 Newsletter



When you have children who are in their forties and fifties, you realise that you really are getting old!! Yet when we look in the Bible, we see that our lifespan is described as three score years and ten, in other words 70! Every year beyond that is a bonus and a cause for thanksgiving.

Yes, we are not able to do all the things we once could, or take longer to do them, and we generally spend more time taking medication or visiting the doctors. But we still have the opportunity to enjoy great occasions like the marriage of our 28 year old grandson, Thomas, recently. His birth was one of the best moments in my life as I became a grandad and watching him develop into a God fearing and talented young man gives me great pleasure and thanksgiving to God.

During March we have Mothering Sunday when we thank God for all the ladies of our church and families for the extra dimension they bring to our lives. Then right at the end of the month, we have an opportunity to once again thank God for his greatest gift of all time, the giving of His Son, Jesus, to be a sacrifice on our behalf.

When we accept Jesus as Lord and Saviour, His sacrifice means that we are seen as sinless by God and can have a real and living relationship with God as one of His children, and experience the presence and guidance of the Holy Spirit in our everyday life.

May this March be a great time of thanksgiving to God for all His blessings to us, whatever our age!

John



March Services

3 March – Brian Settle – Psalm 63 Communion

10 March – John Singleton – Psalm 32 Mothering Sunday

17 March – Songs of Praise

24 March - Phil Dixon - Palm Sunday

Friday 29 March – Good Friday – 11am Joint Service

31 March – Easter Sunday



Wednesday 2.30pm - The Dog House

Wednesday 7.30pm - Bible Study

Friday 10.00am - Prayer Meeting

Tuesday 12 March - 7pm - Power Praise (no bible study on 13 March)

Friday 29 March - 11am - Good Friday Service followed by short service in Marske Square



Woodpeckers could have been a problem!

We continue to pray for those we know and love who are struggling with health issues at the moment. We praise God for answered prayers and trust Him to guide us as we pray.

Thank you for your continued generous giving.

If you would like the Church bank account details for regular or one off giving, please contact us at finance@marskecommunitychurch.uk.

Please keep your eyes and ears open for anyone who may need our support. Give them a call and/or contact us via email so we can contact them.

We meet at Marske Methodist Church, Hummershill Lane, Marske, Sundays at 4.30pm

Email – info@marskecommunitychurch.uk

Find us on facebook – Marske Community Church

 $Web\ site-www.marskecommunitychurch.uk$